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Shoppers at  The Airedale Centre in Keighley are enjoying using two new tables that were a legacy donation

from the Bradford Olympic Fanzone event. The  tables in the busy shopping centre in the centre of Keighley are

proving very popular and the launch event last Saturday was an ideal opportunity for local club Haworth Hawks

to advertise ‘Play On’ opportunities at their club at the Keighley Table Tennis Centre. Keighley Table Tennis

Centre Director Andy Bray commented ‘ This is an ideal way for us to promote both Haworth Hawks Table Tennis

Club and our dedicated Table Tennis Centre. Whilst we have a growing membership we are always looking at

attracting new members to access our varied programme of activities.    
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